
22-OCT-1997

RONA

Three Way Weed Control

Weeds controlled: Dandelion, clover,
chickweed, plantains and many other 

hard-to-kill weeds.

DOMESTIC

2009057

Treats 800 m2

1 L

GUARANTEE:

2,4-D 95 g/L
Mecoprop 50 g/L
Dicamba 9 g/L

(Present as amine salts)

REGISTRATION NO. 24004
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

MANUFACTURED FOR 
RONA DISMAT

1250, rue Nobel
Boucherville, Québec

J4B 5K1

DIRECTIONS: 15 mL = 1 tablespoon

1. Mix 15 mL of product per 2 L of water.



2. Spray 2 L evenly over 10 m2.

3. Apply in late Spring or early Fall on actively growing
weeds.

4. Avoid applications during long dry periods.  Repeat as
necessary.

5. Fertilize and water lawn after weeds are killed to fill any
bare spots.

For good turf/lawn management, normally two applications per year
per treatment site are adequate.  This does not include spot
treatments.

PRECAUTIONS: Avoid spray drift onto susceptible plants.  Spray
injurious to many cultivated species.  Do not apply when rain is
expected.  Do not water within 24 hours of spraying.  Do not use
on Bent Grasses.  Do not use same sprayer for other uses.  Do not
apply on newly seeded lawns until after third mowing.  Protective
clothing: Wear long sleeved shirt, long pants, socks, shoes and
chemical resistant (e.g., rubber) gloves.  Operator Use:
Precautions: Rinse gloves before removal.  Wash hands before
eating, drinking, using tobacco or using the toilet.  If
pesticide penetrates clothing, remove immediately; then wash
thoroughly and put on clean clothing.  Remove clothing and
launder separately before reuse, and promptly and thoroughly wash
hands and exposed skin with soap and water, then shower.  Re-use
gloves for pesticide application only.  Re-entry Interval: Do not
allow people (other than applicator) or pets on treatment area
during application.  Do not enter treated areas until spray has
thoroughly dried (or dust has settled for dry product).

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contacting skin, eyes and
clothing.  Wash hands after using.  Do not store near seeds,
fertilizers, insecticides or fungicides.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, induce vomiting.  Obtain prompt medical
attention or contact a poison control centre.  If in eyes, flush
with clear water.  If on skin, wash with soap and water.

Made in Canada
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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